22nd March 2024 AG/SR





John Devine M.A. (Hons); M.Ed; SQH Headteacher

Breadalbane Academy
ABERFELDY PH15 2DU
Tel 01887 822300 • Fax 01887 820464
Email breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk
Website www.breadalbane.pkc.sch.uk

Dear Parent/Carer

P7 Transition

Thank you to those who have paid the £35.00 deposit for the two night residential trip to Comrie Croft from 15th – 17th May. If you have yet to make payment please do so by the 31st March either via your ParentPay account (Breadalbane Academy pupils) or via our ParentPay Shop (associated primaries).

We will shortly be setting up the payment item for the final balance of £45.00, again via the payment methods above. We would appreciate if this could be paid by Friday 3rd May.

We are aware that the necessary cost of some school trips can present a financial challenge an if you would like to discuss financial assistance for this trip, please contact the school office.

If you have yet to return your child's booking form, please do so by 31st March. Once email addresses have been collated, we will communicate directly with you and not through primary schools.

Should you wish to discuss any aspect of the trip, please contact me via the school office on 01887 822300 or by email at breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk.

Thank you for your anticipated support.

Yours faithfully



Acting DHT Support for Staff & Pupils











